
 
 

February 6, 2024 

 

Advisory 
 

Applications for Importation of Ammunition 

 

The Firearm Licensing Authority (FLA) wishes to advise all licensed firearm dealers that effective 

immediately, all applications for the importation of ammunition into Jamaica MUST specify the 

type of rounds/cartridges being imported. For example:  

• 12 gauge cartridges- Buckshot, Birdshot or Slug 

• 9MM rounds- Hallow Point or Ball Ammunition 

We have attached hereto, for ease of reference, a specimen of a completed application for 

importation. 

In any case of doubt, please contact the Corporate Planning and Client Relations Unit via the 

number/email listed below. We anticipate your continued cooperation and understanding as we 

continue to align our policies and procedures with the Firearms (Prohibition, Restriction and 

Regulations) Act 2022. 

 

-END- 

Corporate Planning and Client Relations Unit 

Telephone: (876) 927-5158-60; Ext 2294 

Email: corporateplanning@fla.gov.jm 

Website: http://www.fla.gov.jm 

 


